
Subject: FYI...
Posted by Neil on Mon, 05 May 2008 13:40:36 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Deej called & also e-mailed me & seemed to think I was offended
at something herein, and it seems James' comment about "you can
dish it out, but you can't take it", indicates that he felt the
same way... well, no one's offended me or insulted me here
(not lately, anyway - at least not that I can recall), so I just
thought I'd clear that up. My whole reason for leaving is
simple, and that is: there are simply no posts about music here
anymore.

I mean, I've not posted here much lately, but I have checked in,
and when I realized that yet another week had gone by with
nearly zero music or recording-related posts, I just tired of
it.

I never minded the occasional OT thread, and in fact, I always
felt that some of those were part of what made this community
interesting (Deej's dogs, Don's pics of the latest snowstorm,
etc.) But, good gawd... look at the past week or two's worth of
topics - forget about the fact that the community is smaller & 
hardly anyone uses Paris anymore, does NO ONE here want to 
discuss music-related stuff, but rather simply use this as a 
forum for anything BUT?

Anyway, who am I to tell you what to do with your sandbox? If
you want to play in it in it's current form, then feel free... 
it's just not for me anymore.

Neil
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